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Y6 Weekly Bulletin 1st March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
We have enjoyed having our parent consultation meetings this week- giving you chance to see what the 
children have achieved and to hear how they have progressed since the start of the year. I hope you 
have found these appointments to be beneficial. 
Well done this week to our Y6 teams who have represented us so well with Teammates. 
Today it is the turn of our quiz team to represent us- I would like to wish them all the very best for this 
enjoyable opportunity.  
Please read the PTA Bulletin for details of upcoming events and don’t forget the Read-a-thon finishes 
this week. We are really looking forward to seeing the children dress up as their favourite book character 
on Thursday for World Book Day. 
Finally, I would like to wish a Happy St David's Day to all who will be marking the day. 
 
Our word of the week is – BRITTLE and our language of the week is - BULGARIAN 
Best Wishes 
 
Alan Went  
Head teacher  
 
 
Important notices: 

➢ Please note that Mel will be out this afternoon and Monday so please take extra care when 
crossing the road. Thank you 

 
➢ Secondary school Offers – we hope that you get the school that you were hoping for. Please 

remember that there is always lots of movement with waiting lists especially as children take up 
their independent school offers. If you do take an independent school offer, we would be grateful 
if you could please inform the office as we arrange for Year 7 leads to come in to meet the pupils 
and teachers in order to make for a smooth and successful transition.  
 

➢ Shackleton’s Diary – this is the book that we will be studying in English this term. It may be 
advantageous if your child had their own copy. Please follow the link should you wish to purchase 
a copy:  https://www.amazon.co.uk/Shackletons-Journey-William-Grill/dp/1909263109 
 

➢ SATs Information – please find attached important information regarding SATs. 
 

➢ World Book Day – dress up as your favourite book character and bring cakes for a cake sale in 
the playground at the end of the day.  
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day/ ‘Helping children with Worries’ webinar 9am (see 

attachment for how to book) 
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Friday 8th March: Helping children with Worries’ webinar 6pm (see attachment for how to 
book) 

Tuesday 12th March: School nurse team in for catch up MMR boosters 
Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day 
Monday 18th March: Living Eggs arrive 
Thursday 21st March:  International Languages Day/ ‘Helping children with Resilience’ webinar 

6pm (see attachment for how to book) 
Friday 22nd March: ‘Helping children with Resilience’ webinar 9am (see attachment for how 

to book) 
Tuesday 26th March: Easter assembly and Hat Parade 
Thursday 28th March: End of Term. 1.45pm finish 
 
Thursday 27th June: British Museum Trip (details to follow nearer the time) 
 
 
Year 6 wishlist Amazon 
 
Huge thank you to all of you who have offered to help us on our trip to the British Museum. We are 
really looking forward to it. After SATS, we will start to think about their wonderful Yearbooks and the 
leaving events that fundraise for them. We will be looking for helpers to make the events happen and 
will be in touch after the SATs. Have a wonderful weekend 
  
 
The Year 6 Team 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3AU7P33I5E9C7?ref_=wl_share

